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June 3, 1994

Dylan
7401 North State, R67 
Muncie, Indiana 47303
Dear Dylan:
I am happy to hear you are planning to come to the Cherokee 
National Holiday. Thanks for the butterfly. It is beautiful. I 
hope I will see you and your parents during the holiday.
Enclosed is a small Cherokee Nation flag. I hope you enjoy it.
Best Wishes.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief


